

Martin Grove Road culvert replacement

AUGUST 2025 | NEWSLETTER #2

Dear resident,

The City of Vaughan is replacing the culvert along Martin Grove Road, between the intersections of Harris Crescent and Raymond Road, and Auburn Road and Andrew Park.

To safely accommodate the replacement, Martin Grove Road is reduced to two lanes in the work area (one in each direction), until **Monday, Sept. 22**, and **sidewalk access is restricted**.

Traffic control and signs are in place. Pedestrians can access a temporary walkway on the west side of Martin Grove Road during construction.

To learn more, visit vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects.

Project location



Contact

Service Vaughan 905-832-2281

service@vaughan.ca

Contractor

RS Construction Group

